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Our overall a
endance figure last week was 95.9% as 

you will see from the table below— based on 

the  Ofsted grades—this would be  considered as  

‘ABOVE AVERAGE’ … AMAZING, well done!! 

Well done to YELLOW class for having the BEST a
end-

ance figure for last week with 98.8% 

 Red Class         94.4% 

 

 Orange Class    93.6% 

Yellow Class      98.8% 

Green Class  95.5% 

Indigo Class  96.4% 

 Violet Class   96.6% 

Ofsted A�endance Grades 

96.1% + High 95.7 – 96.0% Above na!onal average 94.0 – 95.6% in line with na!onal average 

93.9% or below  Low 90% or below Cause for Concern 85% or below Persistent Absence 

  

 

 

Thank you to all who came in to 

look at our Topic homework  

gallery—we were impressed by 

the children’s efforts anyway but 

when we saw it all in one place it 

looked stunning!  

 

 

 

We have our first ever ‘Yellow 

belt’ band winners—Perran & 

Isaac in Indigo Class have 

reached the second mile-post 

of 30 reads! We’re SO 

PROUD of you both… to 

achieve this they have read 

EVERY day since we  

beginning—without fail!  



 

 

 

 

 Diary Dates … 
Monday 15th December 

Christmas Dinner Day for all children 

(1.30pm) Christmas sing-a-long with Mr Hinchcliffe for 

children 

Wednesday 17th December 

Y5 at Humphry Davey (am) for Science workshop  

Y6 at Humphry Davey  (pm) for Pantomime 

Thursday 18th December 

1.30pm Choir performing at Royal British Legion 

Friday 19th December 

Last day of Term: 

Christmas Assembly (am) 

School  closes at 1.30pm 

 

Monday 22nd Dec 2014 to Monday 5th January 2015 

(inclusive) 

School Closed to children 

Tuesday 6th January 2015 

Children back to school! 

Breakfast Club open as usual 

 

 

 

 

Thank you all SO much for your support of our PTA Christmas Fair 

last Friday afternoon—wasn’t it a lovely event! It was really great to 

see so many of you there. We haven’t been given an official ‘figure’ yet 

of how much was raised but as a school we would like to 

take this opportunity to say a huge THANKYOU to all of the members of our PTA 

for their relentless support of the school, you are all very much appreciated! There 

is so much in school that wouldn’t be possible without your fundraising efforts.  

Freddy Ogden (Year 2) 

for his wonderful independent writing 

Owain Russell (Year 4) & 

Cerys Arthur (Year 5) 

For their kindness— shown by donating 

their  own special books to Red class  

children  

William Tuckett (Year 6) 

Nye Russell (Year 5) 

For their excellent listening in Science 

Tommi-Leigh Lobb (Year 6) 

Nominated by a lunchtime supervisor for 

her good manners & helping without  

being asked 

Rhys Wiseman-Watkins (Year 6) 

Sienna Thomas (Year 6) 

For their mature attitude to their learning. 


